
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 1:30:14 pm
To: cllr.frank.gill@billingeparishcouncil.gov.uk <cllr.frank.gill@billingeparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Subject: Emergency gates on greenfield view

Hi Frank,
We have been informed today that the use of the emergency gates for Nugent house school has been changed. They are apparently going to use these gates as an entrance/ exit to the car park.
Surely, we as residents should have been aware of such a change. It caused mayhem last time they were illegally opened.
There are no yellow zig zag markings on the road to alert drivers, children and parents about the danger of cars appearing from the gap. We as residents were informed that such markings could not be done due to the proximity of the houses.
As you know this road is very narrow, with many cars using it to take children to chapel end school. More traffic will not only cause more chaos and put children’s safety at risk.
I would appreciate any help.
Kind regards

